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informed of the work of the Commission. The new website has up-to-date information 

on the topics on the agenda of the Commission, and its interface is more user-friendly. 

The Most-Favoured-Nation clause 

3. Turning to Chapter IV of the Commission's report on the most-favoured-nation 

clause ("MFN clause"), my delegation wishes to express our appreciation for the Study 

Group for its work, over the years, on the topic. 

4. We welcome the final report of the Study Group. The report is systematic, 

comprehensive and is updated with references to relevant recent cases. We note that the 

report also contains pertinent observations of the rationale for MFN treatment and the 

contemporary practice regarding MFN clauses, a survey of the interpretative issues 

relating to MFN provisions as well as the considerations that are applicable in the 

interpretation of MFN clauses. interp5
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Protection of the Atmosphere 

7. On the topic of "Protection 



appropriate" is intended to capture the flexibility and latitude for States to carry out the 

obligation to cooperate. Flexibility and latitude are important. However, there is room in 

the guidelines for further elaboration of the principles that should guide international 

cooperation. It appears to my delegation that there is a common thread of cooperation at 

least on the basis of sovereign equality and good faith. It would be useful for these and 

any other important principles of international cooperation in respect of the protection of 

the atmosphere to be distilled and reflected at least in the commentaries. For instance, in 

respect of the principle of good faith, my delegation notes that, in the Statement of the 

Chairman of the Drafting Committee, it is stated that good faith was considered as 

implicit for any international obligation and was therefore deleted. This understanding is 

important and should be articulated in the commentaries. 

12. My delegation also welcomes the explanation in the commentary to draft guideline 

5 of how, under the rubric of international cooperation, States may individually take 

appropriate action. We think that this is an important aspect of international cooperation 

to highlight. In our own experience, we have found 
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16. Thank you, Mr. Chairman. 
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